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From: info@temagamimarine.com
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 10:53 AM A
To: Roxanne St. Germain @ [E D
Subject: FW: Snowmobile trails D i
m FEB 14 2018

Roxanne o TETTTS
Please submit letter to council as information only. Copy has been sent to W. Ramsay on beh o bile

il
club. Mayol’ 0
Thank you Council
Jim Krech cao [l

Building 0

. tinznce 08 OC

----- Original Message----- ceDev 08 OC
From: info@temagamimarine.com [mailto:info@temagamimarine.com] Parks & Rec DSCUC
Sent: February 14, 2018 10:30 AM Piaﬂ,{‘-"‘vsg’ng ac
To: 'Bill Ramsay' <wramsay@ramsaylaw.ca> ';‘;‘;‘E
Cc: 'jimkrech@gmail.com' <jimkrech@gmail.com> Social Services D

Subject: Snowmobile trails ]

a

Good morning Bill

This note is to raise a concern on grooming the shoulder of Fox Run on Cassels Lake between the public access and
the marked trail on Net Creek Road.

With the groomer running down the side of the road and grooming the shoulder of the north side of the road. This is
causing a hazard with vehicles. I know the idea is to allow both vehicles and snowmobiles a safe route.

My fears of this is happening and that is due to no separation of road and trail it is confusing to motorists. This

morning I noticed in two places that a vehicle has in fact drove onto the groomed area and almost sunk into the deep
ditch.

Could you please advise your groomer operator(s) to refrain from grooming the shoulders of the road unless there
are markers placed showing motorists where the shoulder is and where the trail is.

I am also sending a copy of this letter to the municipality so this concern is also brought to their attention.
I'm sorry for this note Bill but I'm just trying to avoid future complications.

Jim Krech

Sent from my iPhone




